
DATE:  Friday March 24, 2023 

Precautionary Boil Water Advisory 
Notice 

 Potential Problems - Drinking Water 
All users of this drinking water system:

Erin Drinking Water System 

_______________________________________________________ 

This is a warning notice under Ontario’s Drinking Water Systems Regulation (O. 
Reg 170/03). A Precautionary Boil Water Advisory is in effect due to:  

____Watermain Break and Loss of Pressure_____

OCWA Operational Staff are implementing corrective actions as per instructions 
from the Public Health Unit or the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and 

Parks, as well as OCWA Standard Operating Procedures. 

Please use an alternative source of drinking water or 
bring water to a rapid rolling boil for at least one minute 

before use and/or consumption. 

This warning is in effect as of: 
_Friday March 24, 2023 __ 

 (until further notice) 

For more information, please contact: 
Ontario Clean Water Agency 

519-939-8529

• Notices will be posted on social media accounts along with the towns web site when the Precautionary
Boil Water Advisory has ended.

• We expect to have an update on the status of this Advisory within three days.
• Residents are encouraged to communicate with neighbours and check on any isolated and/or

vulnerable individuals.
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